
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

15 March 2022 - The Embassy of the Philippines in New Delhi, joins the international 

community in celebrating this year’s International Women’s Day (IWD) theme 

#BreakTheBias.  

The Embassy Personnel did their “Strike the IWD 2022 pose” by crossing arms. The 

Personnel also held their individual pledge in support of the celebration. These pledge 

statements included “I will forge positive visibility of women”;  “We will challenge 

gender stereotypes, discrimination and bias”;  “I will maintain a gender equal 

mindset” and “We will celebrate women’s achievement”. 

According to IWD’s website (https://www.internationalwomensday.com/Theme), the 

campaign to break the bias, signified by crossing of arms, show solidarity in the global 

effort to break the biases women and men have.  Without a gender-sensitive lens, 

both women and men show biases on gender equality causing stereotyping, 

discrimination and exclusivity in the community, at the workplace and even in one’s home. 

Strike your pose! #BreakTheBias! 
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